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To Whom It May Concern:

As a registered nurse, I am asking you that you rescind the coercive mandate that all "contraceptives"
and sterilization procedures be covered by private health insurance with no co-pay to patients.  I
strongly oppose the government forcing free insurance coverage on Americans especially for drugs and
devices that I oppose because some of these can cause an abortion (such as ella and Plan B).  This is
NOT healthcare, this is pushing your values onto everyone in the country.

 In addition, since you probably won't listen to any of us anyway, please allow an exemption to
organizations and businesses that have moral/religious objection to providing such insurance to their
employees. Please protect the conscience rights of insurers, providers and people like me who object to
being forced by the federal government to offer or subsidize contraceptives and sterilization services,
especially when some of these drugs can take the life of early unborn children. No Americans should be
forced by the federal government to subsidize services they object to. I again urge you in the strongest
way possible to reverse course and remove contraceptives and sterilizations from the list of mandatory
preventive services. 

Sincerely,
Joyce Roof
Kirksville, MO  63501

mailto:cjroof@cableone.net
mailto:E-OHPSCA2713.EBSA@dol.gov

